
October 2023

PANTHER PRESS
S C H O O L  N E W S

We are so excited to be participating in
this amazing program again this year.
Your child practices weekly in preparation
for the dance showcase on Thursday
October 26 at 5 pm.  

Don’t forget to send in your ticket order
forms as soon as possible to Mrs. Sherry

Starstruck ShowcaseUpcoming Events
10-20   games at PG at 1pm
10-24 to 10-31 Red Ribbon
Week - details to follow!
10-28   Trunk or Treat at PG
- see flyer below
10-31 Boo Grams!!!

Pleasant Grove School



We want to remind you that you can access student
grades, assessments scores, and report cards on our

Illuminate Home Connection website:
https://pleasantgrove.illuminatehc.com/

Logging in:
For families with current siblings, go to the website

and use your personal email and password. Your new
student should be already in your parent portal. For

new families, an email was sent earlier with your
personal email and a temporary password. Please reset
your password under the settings tab. If you are having
difficulty finding updated information on your child’s

progress, please contact the teacher or
tiffanym@sutter.k12.ca.us for further assistance.

We also want to remind you that you can look up
attendance, school calendar, and staff directory

information on your Alma website:
pleasantgroveschool.getalma.com 

If you have any questions or concerns about how to
connect or navigate Alma please contact

sherrym@sutter.k12.ca.us.  

For parents of students in grades 4- 8,
the California state- wide assessments

(CAASPP) scores are in. Parents and
students can access these results by
logging in to the Illuminate Parent

Portal. On the side bar, there is a tab to
State- wide Assessments. Next, select
the year and test you would like to see

and download the results.

Every year, California students in
grades 3- 8 and 11 are required to

participate in the state- wide
assessments. This year we will be
taking them at the end of April-

beginning of May. More information
will be sent later in the year.

1st Trimester ends November
9th and parent teacher

conferences will be scheduled
the week of 

November 14th – 17th 

Staying Connected

Good school attendance is the first step in helping children become successful in school.
Frequent absences hurt a child's academic performance. Although occasional student

absences cannot be prevented, we encourage regular student attendance. Verification by a
parent can be made by phone, note, message left on voicemail, or in person.

Attendance

Trimester News

How to find your
child’s  CAASPP

scores
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